
MONTHLY BOARD MEETING 
MINUTES 

February 8, 2023 
 
The monthly board meeting for the Town of Greenwood was called to order by Chairman James 
Gebauer at 7:00 PM. All members of the board were present, except Sup. Travis Fuchs. 
 
Minutes – Minutes were read by Clerk Jill Scheithauer. A motion was made by Sup. Michael 
Wudi to accept the minutes from the January meeting; second by Gebauer; motion passed.  
 
Treasurer’s Report / Pay Bills – A motion was made by Wudi and seconded by Gebauer to 
accept the treasurer’s report and pay the bills. Motion passed.  
 
Public Input – None. 
 
Road Updates – Graderman Kurt Bube was not present. He went through a large amount of 
sale and sand tending to the extraordinary icy road conditions. The town is applying for a grant 
to reimburse it for the damage created from the ice storm in December 2022. The town has 
contracted Andy Dums to do the clean up. We need to get an estimate submitted to the state 
February 15, 2023. 
 
Other Business – None. 
 
Application for Liquor License – Tim Bokath and Bill Wolf were present in regard to Bill’s 
application for a liquor license for Wild Bill’s Tap (f/k/a Bokath Enterprises, Cattail Tap). A 
motion was made by Wudi and seconded by Gebauer to approve said liquor license. 
 
A motion was made by Wudi and seconded by Gebauer to adjourn the meeting at 7:26 p.m. 
Next meeting to be held on March 8, 2023. Meeting adjourned.     
 

       Jill Scheithauer, Town Clerk 


